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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
(PGMET – 2010) 

 
The Post-graduate Admission Committee (PGMET - 2010) at its meeting held 

on 10.04.2010 considered the Clause 2.11.3 of Bulletin of Information-2010 which 

read as under:- 

 
“-------- The admission authority would reject such a request of a 
candidate for attending Counselling who has already been offered a 
seat at any Institution/College by any admission authority and not 
submitted/brought the surrender certificate--------”. 

 
 On representation of the candidates the committee after a length of 

discussion and in view of the circumstances decided that the candidates who have 

been allotted Post-graduate (Degree/Diploma) seats through AIPGMEE-2010 or any 

other Authority and they were not able to bring the surrender certificate from the 

concerned College/Institution due to paucity of time and unforeseen circumstances 

may be provisionally allowed to take part in the Counselling and pick up a seat, 

however,  these candidates must submit surrender certificate within 03 days from 

the date of Counselling failing which the seat allotted to the concerned candidate 

shall be cancelled and the vacated seat by these candidates will be taken up in the 

last and final Counselling scheduled to be held on 30.05.2010.  
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